
2024 DUES NOTICE 

 

Dear Mason Dixon Rifle Club (MDRC, Inc.) member, 

  

This is your notice of our annual dues meeting. The dues for 2024 remain at $120.00 

however the work waiver fee has increased to $200. Members who have not participated in a 

scheduled work detail or have not done alternate service to the club, as verified by a club 

Director, are subject to a $200.00 work waiver fee payable along with your dues. 

 

 There will be two opportunities for you to pay your dues and update your information. 

The first date will be Sunday, March 3rd from 12:00pm to 3:00pm. The second date will be 

Saturday, March 9th from 9:00am to 1:00pm. If you absolutely can’t attend either of these 

meetings, contact me to make arrangements to get your dues paid. Either send me an email to 

alaskody@gmail.com or text 304-276-3388 

 

All dues must be received by March 15th, 2024 to avoid a $25.00 late fee. Any member 

who has not paid their dues by March 30, 2024 will lose their membership and can be 

considered for new membership only upon new application.  We ask that any member who 

does not wish to renew their membership for 2024 notify me in writing by mail or email and 

return gate, bathroom keys and gate card as soon as possible. 

 

This is your only dues notice! Please plan on attending one of the dues meetings. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Andy Laskody, Treasurer 

MDRC, Inc. d.b.a. Mason Dixon Rifle Club 

alaskody@gmail.com 

304-276-3388 
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